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CITY OF SHEPHERDSVILLE 
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

TUESDAY, June 28, 2016 
 
There were not enough Council Members present for Mayor James to call the meeting to order so a 
discussion with Joe Howlett representing J.C. and Betty Howlett was had regarding the request for a 
hearing to discuss nuisance violations at their property.  
 
Council members present: Gloria Taft, Dana Bischoff James and Ashley Bratcher. 
 
City Attorney Wantland: Mr. and Mrs. Howlett we’re here tonight to talk about your property. You received 
notice from Myra Minton who works for the City of Shepherdsville as Code Enforcement Officer and is also 
a Police Officer for several nuisance violations. 
 
Joe Howlett: Mom and Dad have asked me to speak for them if that’s permissible.  
 
City Attorney Wantland: That is permissible if that is what you wish to do. 
 
After several minutes discussing the nuisance violations it was decided that the Howlett children would 
clean up the property and the City would grant: 
 
60 days for the vehicles to be cleaned up  
90 days for the building materials to be cleaned up 
120 days for the back part of the property to be cleaned up 
 
Myra Minton will make periodic inspections to determine if this agreement is being followed. 
 
Mr. Wantland stated, and the Council agreed, that if a considerable amount of progress is being made at 
the end of the allotted time the City will show grace and allow additional time but inspections will continue 
until all violations are corrected. 
 
 
There was no quorum to adjourn the meeting. 
 
 
____________________________                       Attest: ___________________________ 
Brian James, Mayor                                                    Tammy Richmond, City Clerk 
 


